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MISSOURI SENATE 
 

Senator Scott T. Rupp to Host Informational Meeting with State 
Tax Commission to Answer Residents’ Property Tax Questions 

JEFFERSON CITY — Senator Scott T. Rupp, R-Wentzville, will be hosting a public open house with the 

Missouri State Tax Commission on Monday, Sept. 21, from 3 to 5 p.m. at the University of Missouri Extension 

Office, 880 W. College, in Troy. Commissioners and staff will be available to answer individualized questions 

from Lincoln County residents regarding the tax assessment rules, procedures and process of which the Lincoln 

County assessor must abide. 

“There has been some confusion over the recent local property tax assessments in Lincoln County, so I 

asked the Commission to hold an open house so constituents can ask questions about their specific assessments 

and to learn more about the process that counties must abide by when assessing property values,” Sen. Rupp said. 

“I encourage the residents of Lincoln County to come to the open house if they have questions and would like a 

better understanding of the assessment process.” 

Senator Rupp and Rep. Ed Schieffer, D-Troy, will be in attendance and several other local officials have 

been invited to attend.  

For more information, please contact Sen. Rupp’s Lincoln County District Coordinator Beverly Steiniger 

at (314) 229-3876 or by email at beverly.steiniger@senate.mo.gov. 
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